




From: eric sirilo
To: Martin, Mikal C (CED)
Subject: Re: AB-32 Consideration
Date: Friday, October 25, 2019 1:19:35 PM

I would like it on public record please. Thank You.

On Tue, Oct 22, 2019, 11:26 Martin, Mikal C (CED) <mikal.martin@alaska.gov> wrote:

Hello,

 

Please see attached notification of consideration of your submitted AB-32. A hard copy is
being mailed to you. Please note that it contains an option to have the discussion held on or
off of the public record.

 

Thank You

 

Mikal Martin

she/her

Records and Licensing Supervisor

Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office

Phone: 907.269.0350 

alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov

marijuana.licensing@alaska.gov

P  Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 

Any guidance provided by this electronic communication is not a binding legal opinion, ruling, or interpretation that may be relied upon, but merely guidance
concerning existing statutes and regulations. There may be other unique or undisclosed facts, circumstances, and information that may have changed any guidance
provided in this communication.

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication is intended for the sole use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed, is covered by the Electronic
Communications Privacy Act (18 USC § 2510-2521), and may contain Confidential Official Use Only Information that may be exempt from public release under the
Freedom of Information Act (5 USC § 552). If you are not the intended recipient, you are prohibited from disseminating, distributing, or copying any information
contained in this communication.

 

The State of Alaska cannot guarantee the security of e-mails sent to or from a state employee outside the state e-mail system. If you are not the intended recipient or
receive this communication in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the original message and all copies from your computer.
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